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TODAY IS An “E” DAY 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS for Students: 
 
 
For all players interested in trying out for Boys JV/Varsity Golf…There will be an interest meeting on 
Tuesday, January 29th at 2:25pm in the Senior High Room 115 (Mr. Wuest’s room). Please see Coach Sousa or Coach 
Wuest before the meeting if you have any questions. 
 
Attention ALL Students…Mrs. Loffredo and Mrs. I will be outside the Cafeteria today during lunches to have you 
check your school picture and name for the Yearbook. The lunch monitors will send students out by tables to meet 
with us. 
 
The JH Fitness Center will be open to all 7th and 8th graders each Tuesday during activity period starting next 
week. Please be changed and in the fitness center by 2:25. See Mr. V with questions. 
 
Attention Big Time Friends…There is a change in the meeting date for this month. Our next meeting date will be 
January 29th at the NOOK in the High School. Our Yearbook photo will be taken!  
 
A Message from the Library…It’s going to be a great weekend for reading! Stop by the Library and get something 
great to read. After the snowstorm the Manga Club meets on Tuesday. We’re talking about the Servamps series. The 
yearbook picture will be taken during the meeting. New members are always welcome.  
 
 


